
TRANSITIONING BACK FROM
COVID-19



Children will  be brought to their assigned entrance 

by their parent/gurdian where their temperature will
be taken by a staff member. Parents should wait

outside, 6 feet apart, maintaining social distancing.

 



ONCE AT THE SCHOOL, THE CHILDREN WILL BE ESCORTED
BY A TEACHING ASSISTANT TO GET THEIR TEMPERATURE TAKEN

Non-contact thermometers
will  be used by a trained
staff member to ensure your
child is well and can enter 
the school safely. Temperatures
will  be taken upon entry and 
midday.



STUDENTS FEVER FREE WILL 
GO TO THEIR CLASSROOM

Any individual who presents with a temperature greater
than 100°F will  return to their parents and must
contact their health care provider for assessment

Children must remain at home

room as soon as possible within 1 hour.



spread of germs is minimized. All classroom materials 
that can not be cleaned will  be removed from the room.

This includes: Sand and Water Table, Rugs, Puppets, Stuffed
Animals, Dress-up Clothing, Fabric Pillows.

All classrooms have been sanitized and ready for your



Once in the classroom, children will be in small groups
called ‘Cohorts’. By staying with only 3-4 children, it will
minimize their contact with other children which will 
reduce the spread of germs. Children will remain in 
their classroom groups throughout the day with limited 
contact with other children. Classrooms will be arranged 
to keep children as far apart as possible.



Individual boxes will  be made for your child
with their own crayons, markers, glue ,scissors
and play-doh. This minimizes the use of 
shared materials.



Children will not wear a mask unless it is requested by the 
parent. If families wish to provide a face mask for their children, 
we will encourage them to wear it but we will not force them. 
Staff will wear face and clothing coverings.



C hildren will  remain in their classroom for
the majority of the day. Playground will  be 
open but walks will  be just on the school grounds.

C
use the outside equipment.

classroom use.



All staff will wear gloves while serving
and cleaning up from the meal. Family

Meals



BATHROOM

already in place. All staff will wear gloves
follow the high sanitizing procedures 



PARENT COMMUNICATION WILL BE PAPERLESS
USING EMAIL & REMIND TO SHARE 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION



WE ARE CONTINUALLY CHANGING AND UPDATING TO 
ENSURE THAT YOUR CHILD HAS THE BEST EXPERIENCE 

AT CIRCLE ACADEMY NORTH SIDE SCHOOL

C i r c l e  A c a d e m

*Subject to change as per state guidelines


